
 

Town of Huachuca City 

Water Tank Improvements, CDBG #132-17 

Addendum #1 

Issued July 30, 2017 

 

Attention all prospective bidders: 

 

1.  The federal wage rate has changed to AZ170038, Mod #1, issued July 

21, 2017.  It is attached.  Please replace the one in the bid document with 

this new one. 

2.   Two firms have expressed interest in being a subcontractor.  Contact 

mike@inlandpotableservices.com and cjones@liquidengineering.com  if 

interested.   

 

Thank you for your interest in this project.  
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